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Letter of recommendation for local IBEW 400
MTr. Peterson and Mr. Shimko,

It was my pleasure to have your local 400 working on my 1.7 Megawatt solar
carport project for Verizon in Freehold NJ. We began work mid-November and
ramped up further during the first week of December 2014. In a little over seven
weeks, the IBEW was able to substantially complete, test and install 1.7 Megawatts
of solar renewable energy for Sunpower and Verizon without any delays, injuries
or setbacks.

Over the past two months I've asked the workforce to work ten hours a day, all
weekends and holidays all while encountering extremely cold weather conditions
throughout January and December. Still everyone showed up for work every day
ready to go and were punctual, professional, outfitted for their tasks and very
polite. My customer is also very pleased with the results and appreciates your
attention to detail.

I would also like to highlight the work of Glen Spratford and John Alberti. Both
individuals were key role players in our success on this project and their
experience showed through their leadership skills, knowledge of construction and
attention to quality throughout the project. With an aggressive construction
schedule in front of them, Glen and John kept their electrical crews in check and
made sure safety, quality and IBEW standards were met 99% of the time.
Coordination in the field was top priority as we had over 40 men on site with 25+
aerial lifts performing multiple operations at any given time. Overall I am very
impressed with their attitude and willingness to get the job done under any and all
circumstances.

Thank you again and I look forward to working with you in the future.
Cheers,

-William Bray

William Bray | Construction Manager [l
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